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ANTI-RACISM PROJECT 

A repeat message from last week.  Please pass 

on to any parents who might be interested.  

 

We are working with Stockport Ethnic Diversity 

Service (EDS) on an anti-racism project and we 

would like our school community to be involved.  

 

We are putting together a working party of 

school staff, governors and parents/carers to create an anti-racism 

policy.  

 

If you would like to be part of this and help shape this policy then 

please email headteacher@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk  

 

 

17th - 23rd January 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2C  KS2: 6R          

House of the Week: Wolf                                           

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Harry W KS2: Sam M 

20th - 24th January  

KP Leon C  REC Jack R / Jackson B                                                         

1H Dominik K 1E Dheer D  2C Kemal A 2GS Holly S                        

3JGeorge S  3H Charlie L   4G Thomas B  4C Erin L                 

5M Charlotte P  5SH Teddy T  6R Alec M   6H Maxwell C 

Pen License  

 

 

13th - 17th January  

Rec 99%, Year 1 96%, Year 2 96%, Year 3 94%, 

Year 4 98%, Year 5 94%, Year 6 93%                  

Star Bonds 

Haider U, Pippa H, Albie C, Arlo H, Seb B, Camilia G 

Moorfield Tables  

Emmie R, Jake G, Ellen H, Alice C, Halle G, Maggie 

F, Charlotte P, Isla T, Sienna M, Polly N, Teddy J 

Headteacher Award 

R/KS1 -   

                                                     

KS2 -  

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

mailto:headteacher@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk


DOGS TRUST 

We had Melanie Tomkins from the Dogs 

Trust in school on Wednesday and 

Thursday this week. Melanie shared 

with the Year 2-6 children how to be 

safe around dogs and to understand the different 

ways they can behave. The children got a lot out of 

the workshops and assembly and we thank      

Melanie for visiting Moorfield.  

 

 



PTA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AND FINALLY… 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Free delivery on our 

school uniform this 

weekend if you buy 

from My Clothing. More 

information here. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 
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